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TO  

ALL OFFICE BEARERS/CC MEMBERS/MEMBERS 

Dear Comrades 

Sub : MARCH ON TO THE 48 HOURS STRIKE CALL OF UFBU- MAKE THE STRIKE A GRAND SUCCESS. 

You are all aware that UFBU has given a call for 48 hours Strike commencing from 6 am on 10/02/2014 to 6 am on 

12/02/2014 demanding expeditious wage settlement for employees and officers and also halt the Banking Reforms 

process. 

The IBA which offered initial offer of 5% on Pay slip component has improved their offer to 9.5% and in the last 

round of talks have improved a meager increase of 0.5%. Agitated over the meager offer, UFBU gave a call for 48 

hours strike on 10
th

 February 2014 and 11
th

 February 2014. 

Comrades, the strike is forced on the Bank Employees and Officers.  We advise all our Office Bearers and CC 

Members and Members to participate in all the action programmes of UFBU and to make the 48 hours Strike a 

Grand Success.   

All Officers including the Probationary Officers and those who are going to retire shortly shall participate in the 

Strike action.  The entire exercise of our national organization AIBOA is to ensure fair reasonable and respectable 

wage revision for Bank officer commensurate to the accountability, risk and unrestricted working hours. The 

Endeavour of our national organization AIBOA is to ensure a better wage revision for all officers in general and to 

Young Officers in particular.  Hence it is imperative on our part  to ensure the success of the strike to realize our 

desired goal of achieving a fair reasonable and respectable wage revision. 

We advise our Office Bearers/CC Members/Members and all Probationary Officers to actively participate in the 48 

hours Strike call and ensure its grand success. 

LET THE UNITED VOICE OF BANK MEN REACH THE POWER CORRIDORS 

With greetings 

M A SRINIVASAN 

GENERAL SECRETARY 
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